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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is taking over the
investigation of a Tuesday afternoon fatal shooting that was reported at the 7400 block of
Highway 162. Working with Colleton County Sheriff’s Office, it was determined that the shooting
took place in Adams Run in Charleston County.

The Charleston County Coroner will release the name of the victim, who was located in the
passenger side of the vehicle. Investigators have been interviewing the driver, who called in the
incident around 5:15 pm. Highway 162 was shut down to secure the scene and is expected to
open soon. There is no danger to the public at this time.
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